
15 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Status  March 2018 
Project Phase % Completion Completion Date 
Concept Design  35% December 2018 

Construction 0% TBD 

 City of Sedona  
 Public Works Department  
 102 Roadrunner Drive Sedona, AZ 86336 

 (928) 204-7111  Fax: (928) 282-5348 

Sedona in Motion – Forest Road Connection                                             FY18 CIP Update 

KEY FEATURES: 

Consultant: Southwestern  

Environmental Consultants (SEC) 

Contractor: TBD 

Timing: December 2017 – FY 19 

Construction Challenges: 

• Extremely steep slopes 

• Land acquisition 

 

 
 

Project Manager: 
Stephen Craver, PE 
(928) 203-5059 
SCraver@SedonaAZ.gov 

City Engineer: 
J. Andy Dickey, PE 
(928) 203-5039 
ADickey@SedonaAZ.gov 
 
$  FY18 Project Budget:  $520,000 
     Total Project Budget:   $1,320,000 
 
                             
                             
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

         

                                                                     

This project is a result of the Transportation Master Plan.  It was identified by Council 
as a high priority project.  The connection will allow for residents who live in the 
Uptown area, to avoid SR 89A and the “Y” when traveling to and from West Sedona.  
Land acquisition will be necessary in order to make this a public connection. 

Status: The Feasibility/Concept design continues to progress with our consultant 
Southwestern Environmental Consultants, Inc. (SEC). Several alignment alternatives 
have been identified for connecting Forest Road to SR 89A.  Design tasks in process 
include developing preliminary plans, analyzing drainage needs, and developing an 
opinion of cost for the project.  Conceptual design phase is approximately 35% 
complete.  It is anticipated that the Feasibility Study will be completed by May 2018.  
Following completion of the Feasibility Study, staff anticipates moving forward with a 
solicitation for design services and completing the project design by early calendar 
year 2019. 

For a copy of this update, or updates for other projects, visit the projects website at: 
www.sedonaaz.gov/CIP. 
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